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PO#  011/2017   

       6  February 2017 

 

Subject Progress in Gidec Power Plant : Back to Normal Electricity Generation 

To  President   

The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

 

The International Engineering Public Company Limited ("the company") or (“IEC”) 

wishes to inform that GIDEC Co.,Ltd , 50% own by IEC, received a letter # SorKor 0033 (3) / 

376 from, Songkhla Industrial Office under the Ministry of Industry, dated 2 February 2017, 

subject : Permission to operate plant as normal.   

With reference to the letter dated 25 November 2016 from , Songkhla Industrial 

Office under the Ministry of Industry , to  GIDEC Co.,Ltd  with an order to stop operation of the 

Incinerator and to improve the pollution control of the Incinerator to be able to limit pollution in 

released in weather within prescribed standard and permitted by law.    

Such period, however, was right under the plan maintenance shutdown plan for 

15 days in that the plant was shutdown from 25 November 2016 to 1 February 2017 (67 days) 

which included 15 days planned shutdown. 

From the letter # SorKor 0033 (3) / 376 dated  2 February 2017 described 

contamination in weather released from the Gidec Plant is within limit as permitted by law.  

Thus, Songkhla Industrial Office under the Ministry of Industry allows GIDEC Co.,Ltd to operate 

plant as usual with effective from 2 February 2017.    

 
Please be informed accordingly   

 

 

(Mr. Satitpong  Tongtom)                 

CFO, Authorized Person to Disclose Information 

 


